
To: Oregon Legislative Rules Committee 

Dear Rules Committee Members, 
 
As a citizen of Oregon I want Oregon's citizens to be 
on the Electoral Map. The vote of Oregonians needs to 
count in national elections and at this time these 
votes are mostly irrelevant. 
 
I want the person who receives the most votes to 
become President of the United States. 
 
I believe in one person, one vote, everyone's vote 
counting equally. 
 
A survey in 2008 showed that 76% of Oregonians are 
in favor of the National Popular Vote.  Please honor 
the will of the people of Oregon. 
 
Please recommend HB2927 National Popular Vote 
Interstate Compact for a "DO PASS" out of the Rules 
Committee and vote yes on National Popular Vote 
Interstate Compact in the Legislative session. 
 
 
Tom Sincic, Family Nurse Practitioner 
3967 NE Cesar E Chavez Blvd 
 

Portland, OR 97212 
 
503-901-7519  
 



 


